
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

FROM 

SANDY TOWN COUNCIL 
 

 

25 June 2018 for immediate release 

Unfortunately, Barclays Bank have decided to gradually withdraw from 

providing the Pop-up Bank service at Sandy Town Council.   

They will operate the pop-up bank on the following dates over the next 6 

weeks:  

Friday 6th July – 9.00am to 11.30am 

Friday 20th July – 9.00am to 11.30am 

They are also planning to run two events, details below.  All are welcome to 

attend these free events: 

10th August:   Fraud and Scams Awareness Event 

14th September:  Digital Banking Awareness Event 

- ENDS – 

 

For further information contact: 

Chris Robson 
Town Clerk 
Sandy Town Council 
10 Cambridge Road  
SANDY    SG19 1JE  
Telephone: 01767-681491 Fax: 01767-692527        
Email: clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk 

mailto:clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk

